
Hello!  

 

My name is Chelsea, I live in the El Dorado Estates neighborhood, and I’m reaching out to ask for an increase in 

projected funding for the Mendocino County Fire Safe Council. 

 

Please fund the MCFSC as much as possible, they do wonderful work in the community and it is important that they 

receive an ample amount of funding. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to read this,  

 

Chelsea Mills 

 


